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Tuesday 25th June 2024 

 

Dear Famillies, 

The election process for a new Parent Governor has begun.               

Thank you for all nominations received. 

Use the link to find out more about our nominees and cast your vote on the Federation 

website. 

https://www.bjsfederationofschools.co.uk/parent-governor-nominations/ 

Voting closes on Wedneday 26th June at 5pm. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Executive Headteacher 
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